

Tên:

Lớp: S5...

Ngày làm bài: Thứ ..., ngày .../....

Week: 34

Từ vựng & Ngữ pháp:

Đọc:

Nghe:



FINAL TEST

I. Read the sentences about a family and circle the correct word for each space.

0. My mother reads fairy to my little sister.

A. novels

B. fables

☒ C. tales

1. My cousin can really loudly.

A. stare

B. whistle

C. hang

2. My brother's ill today - his head hurts and he sick.

A. feels

B. gets

C. makes

3. My father that the Ancient Egyptians were very interesting people.

A. believes

B. develops

C. invents

4. My grandmother's very - she's always smiling and laughing.

A. calm

B. selfish

C. cheerful

5. We made a cake and put on it for my sister's birthday.

A. paints

B. candles

C. costumes

II. Read the descriptions of some words and complete them.

0. These are sharp parts on an animal's feet, like a cat or a tiger.	c / a w s
1. This verb means to move back and forth on a seat in the playground.	s
2. This is a part inside your body, like your heart or lungs.	o
3. These are short stories that often teach a lesson.	f s
4. This is a person who works in the army.	s
5. This is a place where people take care of injured animals.	r c

III. Complete the sentences with the words in the box.

much	both	must	by	many	when
------	-----------------	------	----	------	------

0. Calcium is good for both teeth and bones.

1. I'm trying not to eat as hamburgers as before.

2. She doesn't eat sugar because it's unhealthy.

3. I was shocked the photographs of the rainforest.

4. I pull my hand away I touch something hot.

5. You sleep under a mosquito net!

IV. Read and choose the part (A, B, or C) with a mistake. Correct the mistake.

0. The primatologist enjoys to study chimpanzees at the rescue center every day.

(A.) to study B. at C. every day **Correct:** studying

1. This is the girl which lives in the house next to my grandparents' home.

A. is B. which C. next to **Correct:**

2. The elephant is one of the bigger animals in the zoo that attract many visitors every weekend.

A. is B. the bigger C. many visitors **Correct:**

3. Before eating lunch in the school canteen, students must washes their hands with soap and clean water.

A. eating lunch B. must washes C. clean water **Correct:**

4. The monkey that is jumping from one tree to another is very quick, doesn't it?

A. The monkey B. is very quick C. doesn't it **Correct:**

5. My brother who enjoys playing football after school usually practice with his friends in the park.

A. who enjoys B. usually C. in the park **Correct:**
practice

V. Combine each pair of sentences into one using the relative pronoun in brackets.

0. The boy is my brother. He is playing football. (*who*)

→ The boy who is playing football is my brother.

1. This is the car. I want to buy it. (*that*)

→

2. The girl is the tallest in the class. She is standing over there. (*who*)

→

3. She must follow the school rule. It is very important. (*that*)

→

4. I have some homework. It is difficult. (*that*)

→

5. The book is very interesting. You gave it to me. (*which*)

→

Read the text and the questions below. For each question, circle the correct answer.

Tall Ships Festival

Tall ships are big ships that people travelled on more than a hundred years ago. There is a special festival called the Tall Ships Festival in my city every May. Hundreds of people go to it every year.

Last year I went to the festival with my uncle, who loves all kinds of ships, but tall ships are his favourite. It was fantastic and I took lots of photos! We could go onto some of the ships, and that was exciting! On one ship, called The Heron, the people who worked there showed us all the different parts of their ship. The ship wasn't moving, but I walked around and imagined that I was travelling to mysterious and exotic places.

In the afternoon, we watched four of the smallest ships taking part in a short race. It was exciting because there was quite a lot of wind and the ships moved fast. Then, in the evening, we went to a feast on one of the ships. We had to pay, but it didn't cost a lot of money and the food was delicious. There was music too, and later, there were some fireworks. They were really noisy and a bit scary!

1. What does Orla say about the festival?

- A. It is new.
- B. It is popular.
- C. It is far from her home.

2. What does Orla say about her uncle?

- A. He goes to the festival every year.
- B. He likes taking photos of tall ships.
- C. He prefers tall ships to other ships.

3. On The Heron, Orla ...

- A. went on a short journey.
- B. saw many parts of the ship.
- C. talked to the people who worked on it.

4. What does Orla say about the race?

- A. She enjoyed it.
- B. All the ships were in it.
- C. She was on one of the ships.

5. What does Orla say about the food?

- A. It was expensive.
- B. It was cold.
- C. It was delicious.

6. What does Orla say about the fireworks?

- A. They were quiet.
- B. They were frightening.
- C. They lasted a long time.

CAMBRIDGE LISTENING

Các con nghe bài ở link hoặc code sau:

<https://soundcloud.com/ms-chi-english/s5-w34-final-test-ket-part-3>



Listen to an interview with Angela Morgan, who has recently flown around the world in a helicopter. Then, choose the correct answer.

- 1 The main reason for Angela's trip was to
 - A make money for her business.
 - B make money for other people.
 - C have an exciting adventure.
- 2 What does Angela say about her life now?
 - A She feels much older.
 - B She likes to be active and busy.
 - C She is lonely without her children.
- 3 When Angela had flying lessons
 - A her course lasted five months.
 - B her husband took lessons as well.
 - C she got to know her teacher well.
- 4 During the trip, Angela and her teacher
 - A did very little sightseeing.
 - B carried all the water they needed.
 - C had engine problems several times.
- 5 What did Angela enjoy most about the trip?
 - A flying at night
 - B walking in the desert
 - C watching the changes in the scenery
- 6 What did Angela miss most while she was away?
 - A modern bathrooms
 - B regular exercise
 - C interesting entertainment